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The International Drive Master Transit and Improvement District ("District") Advisory 
Board ("Advisory Board") oversees and provides administrative direction to the District 
and makes recommendations concerning all matters and decisions coming before the 
District Governing Board, including, but not limited to, the district's annual budget; the 
routes, hours and frequency of public transit service; performance standards for public 
transit systems; and the type and extent of street, pedestrian, beautification, streetscape 
improvements and public safety programs needed within the district. 

The enabling legislation for the Advisory Board designates three seats for members 
appointed by the Board of County Commissioners and two seats for members 
appointed by the City of Orlando. Currently, Sibille Pritchard, Joshua Wallack, and 
James Dean are representing the County; however, Mr. Dean can no longer serve due 
to changes in his employment. 

On April 9, 2019, the Board will be asked to appoint a representative to succeed Mr. 
Dean with a term expiring December 31, 2019. As noted in Mayor Demings' memo 
dated March 29, 2019, he is in support of the appointment of Marco Manzie to succeed 
Mr. Dean, as recommended by the International Drive Master Transit and Improvement 
District. 

Please call if you have any questions. 

ACTION REQUESTED: Appointment of an individual to the International Drive 
Master Transit and Improvement District Advisory Board 
with a term expiring December 31, 2019. 

BWB/cjg 
Byron Brooks, A.I.C.P., County Administrator 
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